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Important Dates: 
 

Mar 

 8     First Reconciliation 

 8     Hayden Challenge 

12 In N’ Out Truck –Early Dismissal 12 noon 

13 Mass 8 am—2nd Trimester Ends 

14 No School—Religious Education Congress 

16    Family Mass—10 am 

23 First Communion Retreat  

Principal: Mr. Jim McMains 

Email: principal@icschoolmonrovia.org 

The IC Connection 

      ENROLLMENT GOAL: 180 STUDENTS 

Festival of the Foothills (Fiesta) 

Memorial Day Weekend, May 23– 25.  

This is a required fundraiser for all IC school 
parents. You are required to donate at least 
3 hours of service, however, there are many 
needs and will receive credit for all hours that 
you work.  

The Committee is especially looking for 
individuals to help with sponsorships. If 
interested, please contact: 

  fiesta@icmonrovia.org 
       Ray Zubiate: 626-399-5160 

             Pete Wellington: 626-991-5202 
        Ed Grana: 626-483-3566        

 

IC FIT 

IC FIT is an afterschool fitness program for 
IC students in 4th through 8th grade. 

 Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays     
3:00—4:30pm 

Cost: $25 

See Mr. Barrasa for more information. 

CEF Applications 

There are only a few weeks left to hand in your tuition assistance application for 
new school year. Anyone not turning in this application will be paying full tuition 
as we need these forms to determine if you qualify for any other tuition funds we 
may receive. 

Online Registration 

By the end of the week we should have the online registration for next year. This 
will be located on our website under “Admissions” then “Registration”. There is 
space to register up to 3 students if needed. We hope to save staff time and your 
time in this process so that we can keep more things electronic and save paper. 

Parent Agreement 

Mr. McMains would like to meet with each family individually to discuss tuition 
and related fees for the upcoming year. 

A Taste Around the World 

All classes will be involved in the fundraiser A Taste Around the World, May 4th 
Each class has been assigned a cultural food and you will be contacted to help 
in some way. This is a great opportunity to visit with friends and taste many dif-
ferent kinds of food as this is a sampler type event. 

First Reconciliation 

The Second grade class will be making their First Reconciliation this Saturday at 
9:00 am in the church. 

Enrollment 

We need your help in finding new families for our school next year. No, I am not 
asking people to go from door to door, but just talk with your friends especially 
those that attend our parish and have felt a Catholic Education is too expensive. 
These people are the exact ones we need to build our school. We will have them 
fill out a CEF Application to see if they qualify for assistance and go from there. 

Class Parties 

Parents, we ask that you notify the office a week in advance if you are planning 

to bring in lunch for a class party, so that we can cancel hot lunches for that day.  

If we do not have notice, we cannot offer lunch credits. 


